
The date: 1/11/2022 
The week number: 2 
The walk number: 1644 
The weather: 72 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno, 
 Judi Sato, Chip O’Connor, Lynn Harper, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi 
       
 
The birds (27) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

3 Western Bluebird 0.50 

15  Bushtit 0.62 

4 American Crow 1 

10 Mourning Dove 0.62 

6 House Finch 1 

4 American Goldfinch 0.25 

8 Lesser Goldfinch 0.75 

2 Red-tailed Hawk 0.50 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

6 Dark-eyed Junco 0.62 

4 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

2 Northern Mockingbird 0.75 

6 American White Pelican 0 

4 Black Phoebe 1 

1 Say’s Phoebe 0.62 

5 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

17 Rock Pigeon 0.25 

7 Common Raven 0.88 

1 House Sparrow 0.25 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.12 

1 Hermit Thrush 0.25 

3 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.62 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.38 

16 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

6 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.88 

 
 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:19. Tournament Park was closed. 
 
We had a great walk and it started off with a bang as we saw 6 American White Pelicans circling 
around overhead from our vantage point near the beginning of the walk on California Blvd. They 
were the only zero-probability sightings we had. Another couple of nice birds were a Say’s 
Phoebe and a Hermit Thrush. We beat the predicted number of 23.6 species by 3.4 birds. The 
record for the week was 32, so we didn’t threaten that. Rock Pigeons are making a comeback on 
campus as we saw 17 this week and 8 last week. 



 
Alan, 
1/17/2022 


